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AN ACT relating to game and fish; increasing penalties for 
taking wildlife or procuring a license after license 
suspension; and providing for an effective date. 
 
Be It Enacted by the Legislature of the State of Wyoming: 
 

Section 1.  W.S. 23-6-206(b) and (c) is amended to 
read: 

 
23-6-206.  Revocation of license; hunting after 

suspended license. 
 
(b)  No person whose license has been forfeited or 

privilege to purchase another license suspended shall 
procure, purchase, or possess another license during the 
period of forfeiture or suspension.  If the person 
procures, purchases, or possesses another license during 
such period, the license is invalid and that person is not 
entitled to receive another license for up to six (6) years 
next succeeding the original revocation or suspension 
period.  Violation of this subsection constitutes a low 
high misdemeanor punishable as provided in W.S. 
23-6-202(a)(v) 23-6-202(a)(ii).  

 
(c)  No person whose license has been forfeited or 

privilege to purchase another license suspended shall take 
any wildlife prohibited by the court during the period of 
forfeiture or suspension.  If the person takes any wildlife 
prohibited by the court during such period, that person is 
not entitled to receive another license for up to six (6) 
years next succeeding the original revocation or suspension 
period.  Violation of this subsection constitutes a low 
high misdemeanor punishable as provided in W.S. 
23-6-202(a)(v) 23-6-202(a)(ii). 
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Section 2.  This act is effective July 1, 2009. 
 

(END) 
 
 
 
 

    
Speaker of the House   President of the Senate 
 
   
 Governor  
   
 TIME APPROVED: _________  
 DATE APPROVED: _________  
 
I hereby certify that this act originated in the House. 
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